10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 7 April 1981

/)2LM 31.7’013( :

Thank you for your letter of 24 March
relating to a possible order for a semi-

submersible drilling rig from Cammell Laird.

An order for Cammell Laird would
certainly be very welcome indeed. We are

urgently considering your proposals with
a view to a decision by the end of this week.

Paul Bristol, Esq.




